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Please do not do this measure. We like having long summer evenings, which is great 

for business and after work outdoors activities which makes our state great. Also, this 

will be really bad for business, especially at national companies like Nike and Intel 

which have to coordinate meetings with stakeholders all over the US. We would be 

out of synch and further behind Eastern and Central time zones most of the year. 


